
 

 
 
 
 
 
August/September 2013 

 

Hello Foxwood Homeowners, 
  
I hope everyone had a wonderful and healthy summer as we look towards the fall season. As you know, the 
HOA meeting this month will include the nominations for the executive board for the coming year, so don't be 
shy if you want to run for any position, just give your name to Judy Lanning by September 24th. 
  
We look forward to another great year and many new projects are in the works. One of which is our "Hang 
Out" Fridays where you can come to the clubhouse with your friends, bring whatever you want to do, games, 
cards, etc., and a snack or drink, or whichever you prefer and just enjoy the evening. No muss, no fuss. So 
enjoy! 
  
As always, I urge you attend the HOA meeting to learn of any changes or notifications to the schedule. 
  

Thank you, 
Marylee Feldman 

President 
* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * 

Hi Foxwood Friends & Neighbors, 
 

 Okay so our summer weather so far may not have been cooperating as of this writing but we are still having some great 
times at Foxwood. 
 

 Our annual Mini-Golf “Meet” unfortunately was rained out but we still enjoyed an excellent luncheon in the dining room 
at Calverton Links.  We were able to re-schedule an alternate date on July 17th for the mini-golf portion of the event. 
 

 My next report will include a discussion of our July 4th Picnic, we're all planning on having a great time and we're 
hoping the weatherman will be kind to us!! 
 

 Thank you to all who participated in our Recreation Committee survey, we've gotten some great information and input 
from you and all suggestions are under consideration. 

 
                              Here’s what’s coming up: 

   
Aug. 6th Tues...........................................................Culinary Inst. of America trip 
Sept. 2nd Mon. .......................................................Labor Day Picnic 
Sept.  9th– 13th, Mon-Fri........................................Niagara Falls trip 
Oct. 31st .................................................................Halloween Party 

           Dec. 1st Sun. ..........................................................Christmas Social 
           Dec. 12th Thur........................................................Christmas Dinner Dance 
           Dec. 31st Tue..........................................................New Year's Eve Party 

  

  
Please try to sign up for these events, get re-acquainted with some old friends and make some new ones. 

Spread the word! 

Diane Capobianco, (#94)  631-591-1773 

 


